
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/27/2016 3:24:28 PM
Subject: For Staff Notes

DHEC – Mt. Pleasant Deep Water Dock Permitting Issue
 
Rick Medlin, CEO of Fruit of the Loom, contacted our office to make us aware of a dispute between DHEC and 
members of his Mt. Pleasant neighborhood regarding the permitting process for a deep water dock.  We have contacted 
DHEC staff who admitted they did not follow proper notification standards.  DHEC has remedied their error and has 
sent notification, including the opportunity for appeal, to the affected individuals.  DHEC will keep us up to date on the 
situation.
 
 
DAVID M. GLACCUM
Policy Advisor
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
(803) 734-0324
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